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October 31, 2022 

Dear Partners of Gammon Theological Seminary,  

This year we are celebrating our 139th Founder’s Day. Founder’s Day marks 139 years of 

educating and equipping the Clergy for ministry and mission in the United Methodist Church. 

This year we will be back in person and online to celebrate. Our theme is “A Brand New Day, 

“Uncharted,” using the scripture of Isaiah 43:18-19, “Forget the former things; do not dwell on 

the past. See, I am doing a new thing! Now it springs up; do you not perceive it? I am making a 

way in the wilderness and streams in the wasteland.”  

Our dates are Dec. 5-7th, 2022, and we want to give you an opportunity to partner with us in 

this event. We will have worship, lectures, workshops, and our annual scholarship dinner to 

raise funds for tuition scholarships for students to attend Gammon.  Your partnership and 

support enable us to offer scholarships supporting our students as they answer their call to 

ministry without incurring significant student loan debt.  

 We have many different levels of support for you to consider. The attached sponsorship form 

explains the benefits and returns to your organization for each level of support. Please 

complete and return your check to Gammon Theological Seminary at 653 Beckwith Street SW, 

Atlanta, GA 30314, or you can pay online at https://gammon-itc.kindful.com/ and click on 2022 

Founders Day Sponsorship. All checks should be made payable to Gammon Theological 

Seminary. If you have any questions, please call (404) 581-0300 or email Pastor Brenda Wright 

at bbennefield@gammon-itc.org.  All recorded ads are to be created by the sponsor and 

submitted to Gammon (MPEG, mp4, or dotmov) by Nov. 20th. Also, to have your Ad in the 

program booklet, please send print ready in jpg png, or pdf with file format 300 pdi by Nov. 

14th. 

We thank God for you, your prayers, and your commitment to supporting Gammon Theological 

Seminary! 

Sincerely,   

 

Candace M. Lewis    Donald Reed  

Dr. Candace M. Lewis, President-Dean Dr. Donald Reed - Founder’s Day 

Chairperson  

Phone: 404-581-0300      Fax: 404-581-0305 
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